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Severe Weather Precautions
The safety of the College’s faculty, staff, and students is of utmost importance. If at any time,
you feel it is unsafe to travel to campus, please work with your supervisor to determine an
alternative work arrangement, adjust your start or ending time, or request use of PTO or a
vacation day.

And, please remember to take the following precautions to protect yourself in the event of a
major snowstorm or extremely cold temperatures:

- Allow extra time to arrive for classes and/or meetings.
- Wear weather-appropriate clothing and footwear.
- Watch your step. Although the SNC grounds crew does their best to keep sidewalks and

parking lots clear, walking on ice can be dangerous.
- Be sure to check the SNC website and Alertus notifications for updates.
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